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Coming up in 2022 
CHARTER FOR THE PROTECTION OF CHILDREN TURNS 20!

As you know, the Diocese of Manchester released a Special
Report this month highl ight ing the many safe environment
init iat ives undertaken here in New Hampshire over the past
twenty years .  As we look forward to the upcoming year,  we
recognize that June wi l l  mark the 20th anniversary of the
Charter for the Protection of Children .  The Charter was a
pledge by the U.S .  b ishops to provide compassionate response to
vict ims of abuse and implement pol ic ies and training programs
dedicated to prevent ing the sexual abuse of minors in the Church.  

We have made many str ides over the past 20 years ,  but please
be assured that our work wi l l  cont inue.  REMEMBER: about 1  in 7
chl idren is  sexual ly abused in their  l i fet ime.  This is  a horr ible
stat ist ic ,  but we can help change i t !  Vigi lance is  key.  We need to
cont inue teaching adults about appropriate boundaries ;  the
warning s igns of abuse and how to report suspic ions;  conduct ing
t imely background checks on al l  employees and volunteers who
work with minors;  teaching chi ldren about in-person and onl ine
dangers;  and adering to al l  of our pol ic ies .  

Thank you for your dedicat ion to our safe environment in i t iat ives
over these past 20 years .  Your work makes a difference in
chi ldren's l ives !

https://www.catholicnh.org/family2/youth/child-safety/coordinators/
http://www.rcbmnh.org/
https://www.catholicnh.org/assets/Documents/Child-Safety/Reports/RestoringTrust-20YrTimeline.pdf


CYBERBULLYING is bullying that
takes place online. It's hard for kids
to get away from because they are so
connected to their devices, and
unlike in-person bullying, it  can take
place 24/7. We have a new
infographic handout about this issue,
shown to the left.  The graphic has
been posted to our website and can
be downloaded here. 

Our training provider ,  Cathol ic Mutual
Group (CMG),  has created a new training
for adults about suic ide prevent ion.
Upon the recommendation of the Safe
Environment Counci l ,  th is training is  now
l isted as an opt ional training on the
CMG Safe Haven s ite and a direct l ink is
also posted on the Resources for

Parents and Concerned Adults  web
page of the diocesan website .  

Reminders
FINGERPRINTING for school staff is currently
being scheduled through the State of NH by
calling (603) 223-3867. All employees of
Catholic schools are required to be
fingerprinted and it must be completed
within 30 days of hire!

BOY SCOUT CHARTERS:  If your parish
sponsors a troop, be sure to get a copy of
the Charter. Charters are typically updated
in December of each year and list the
names of all adult voluneers..

MONTHLY DROP-INS: We are continuing to
host virtual drop-in meetings on the second
Tuesday of each month from 11:30-noon.
The next meeting is on February 8. JOIN
HERE.

Meet Eve Mongeau

If you have ever
contacted the Safe
Environment Office,
chances are you have
interacted with Eve. 
 Eve's responsibilities
include processing
background checks,
checking compliance,
and doing all of our
database entry. She
also conducts site
visits on occasion and
is an Excel expert. Eve
has been at the
diocese for 25 years
and has worked in the
safe environment
office for 16 years.

Eve displays the plaque that
was awarded to the Diocese
of Manchester by the USCCB
for our participation in the
High Reliability Organization
program as an alpha site.

Suicide Prevention

https://www.catholicnh.org/assets/Uploads/gallery-images/cyberbullying2022-960.png
https://www.catholicnh.org/assets/Uploads/gallery-images/cyberbullying2022-960.png
https://www.catholicnh.org/family2/youth/child-safety/parents/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZmQ4ZjEyYmMtNGVhZi00ZWZmLWIwYmMtZDgzZDBiZTIxNjMx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223b55b674-4f93-4a70-8091-262d87011e7d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%227630c89d-5e02-4191-a475-32b9a4171d51%22%7d

